
 
Your health and safety are important to us.  Below are the parameters we’ve put 
in place to ensure we are meeting the recommendations from the CDC and our 
local health department to keep you safe during your visit. 

 
1. Please come alone to your appointment.  If you feel you need assistance 

throughout your appointment, please call our office ahead of time. 
  

2. We are asking all patients come to visits wearing a mask.  Physicians and 
staff will be masked as well.   

 
3. New patients - Prepare for visits ahead of time and ensure all forms are 

completed at home and bring with you. 
 

4. If you have a fever, cough, or respiratory symptoms please call the office to 
discuss scheduling a tele-visit.  

 
5. We’ve prepared for social distancing with marked signage on the sidewalk 

in front of the building.  
 

6. We will check in one person at a time.  Offer you hand sanitizer to use 
before being escorted to the exam room.  

 
7. Patients will enter through the front entry door, and will be escorted out 

the side door, to ensure no contact with other patients in our building.  
 

8. We will check out one patient at a time, if you do not check out, our staff 
will contact you to collect your copay and schedule a follow up 
appointment if needed.  

 
9. We are thoroughly disinfecting the office throughout the day and between 

each patient.  
 
We appreciate your patience during this pandemic.  Our primary goal is to 
protect the health of our patient and staff to the best of our ability.  


